
Tahoe Donner Marina plans in
circulation
Truckee  has  released  a  the  draft  initial  study-mitigated
negative  declaration  for  the  Tahoe  Donner  Marina  Facility
Improvement Project.

For additional information and to view the public draft, click
here. Public comments will be accepted until April 16.

For  additional  information  on  this  project,  contact  Jenna
Endres at (530) 582.2922 or jendres@townoftruckee.com.
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